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Dear Mr Rory Grace,

A big thank you on behalf of the Best of British Gommittee!

On behalf of Northbridge Public School's 2012 FUNraising committee, I would like to say

a huge thank you for your kind and generous contribution towards this year's Best of

British fundraiser, which took place at the school on Saturday 26 May. We have been

overwhelmed by the generosity of the local community.

I am pleased to say the evening was a huge success. Parents transformed the hall into

a venue fit for a Royal Command Variety Performance, and patrons enjoyed cameo

appearances by the likes of James Bond, the Spice Girls, Patsy and Edina from Ab Fab,

Ali G and of course Her Royal Highness - The Queen.

The live and silent auctions, lucky envelopes and door prizes - none of which would

have been possiblelrvithout your generous donation - have helped us to achieve this

years targei and will be used to buy Notebook computers and iPads for our childrens'

use.

As we wish to foster a spirit of generosity in our children, some of the funds raised will be

donated to the Conway Kids, a primary school in the Northern Territory dedicated to

helping educate underprivileged Aboriginal children.

Thank you once again for your support which is greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely

David Michel
President, Parents & Citizens Committee


